September Counselor Corner with Mrs. Fox

Second Step Curriculum

Students in K-4th have counselor lessons once a week for 30 minutes with Mrs. Fox. We use the Second Step curriculum, which you can learn more about here. We have begun Unit 1 which is all about Growth Mindset and Goal Setting. Please see the attached Home Links for more information about what your child is learning and how you can reinforce this at home.

K Home Link
1st Home Link
2nd Home Link
3rd Home Link
4th Home Link

In September I will have my first monthly visit with our Preschool classes.

Salvation Army Food Bags

Food bags will go home the week of September 6th to students whose paperwork I received by 9/2/22. If you missed that deadline, you may still sign up for the following weeks. Bags are delivered to us on Thursdays and go home on Thursday or Friday for the weekend.

Parent Surveys

Thank you to those who took the time to fill out the parent surveys. I appreciate your input on your child's needs to inform my planning and programing for the school year. Please feel free to contact me with any updates on your child's social and emotional needs so that I can help to support them here at school. I can be reached by email at ifox@lpcsc.k12.in.us or by phone 219-369-9016.